
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The Allen County Fire Chiefs’ Association plans to dedicate the Fire/EMS building at the 

fairgrounds to the memory of Daryl Styer on Friday, August 20, 2021, at 12:00 P.M. 

Daryl was an active member of the Allen County public safety community for fifty years, 

serving the majority of that time with the Perry Township Fire Department. He held many ranks 

and positions, including Fire Chief. 

He especially enjoyed volunteering his time each year during the Allen County Fair, and 

therefore, the Allen County Fire Chiefs’ Association, Perry Township Fire Department, and the 

Allen County Fair Board agreed that naming the building in his honor would be a fitting tribute 

for his many decades of service. 

The ceremony is open to the public. 

 

 

Contact Information: Chief Justin Roberts (Perry Township) – 419-221-2345 

 

 


